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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

Sept. 19, 19606

Mr. Allen K. Trobaugh
509 First National Bank Bldg.
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Trobaugh:

This is with reference to your letter of September 16, 1966 concerning
the mix-up on allowable assignment for your Dallas No. 2 located in
Unit L of Section 15, T-11-S§, R-33-E.

After discussing this situation with my staff I find that you had sub-
mitted Forms C-103, C-104, C-105 and C-126 which were brought into this
office on Friday, September 2, 1966. You later submitted Form C-103 and
Form C-104 which showed an increase in potential for the well and which -
we assumed was a corrected Form C-104. We therefore discarded the original
Form C-104 and processed the later C-104 as the initial allowable request.

As to the records in your office reflecting that Mr. B. H. Norris hand
delivered these forms on August 30th, this is not accurate. Mr. Norris
personally handed these forms to me on Friday, September 2nd and re-
quested that they be processed as soon as possible since he knew our
office would be closed on the following Monday. I asked him if the forms
were all in order and he stated that they were. However, when I started
to process the forms that afternoon it was noted that there was only one
copy of the deviation survey which had not been notarized.

In view of the situation, you definitely are not eligible tc receive any
August allowable for this well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
JDR/me
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